
 
Meeting Minutes 

Time and date of the meeting: 

 

Tuesday 19th April 2022 

What was discussed? 

 

Reviewed the Environmental Review and how 
to complete the objectives that the children 
have not ticked. We are hitting most of this.  

 

Look into replenishing the litter picking 
equipment – discuss with Mrs McNamara. 

This was followed up by the Eco-Warriors and 
Mrs McNamara. Lots of litter pickers and hi-viz 
jackets were ordered to enable all children to 
access these resources to pick up litter during 
their break times. These should be delivered 
soon. 

 

Discussed what and when we can litter pick, 
what we would like classes to focus on during 
this weeks Earth Day. Need to speak to 
teachers and ensure that each class complete 
one Eco-Friendly activity. If the new litter 
pickers and hi-vizs arrive in time for Earth Day 
at the end of the week, the Eco-Warriors would 
like to pick litter just out school.  

 

Possibly look at what we could do to keep our 
Green Flag status. 

 

 

Discuss the Eco-display outside of Year 4 and 
how this needs to be changed/refreshed. This 
could be updated by Year 5 when they work on 
their Conservation topic? 

 

Next steps: 

 

Follow-up on litter pickers and hi-viz jackets. 

 

Litter pick outside school groups for Earth Day. 

 

Ensure that an Eco-friendly activity is carried out 
if resources arrive before the end of the week. 

 

Speak to Mrs Oates to see what Year 5 will 
learn about in Year 5 and if the Conservation 
display can be linked to Eco. 

 

Speak to Mrs Hudson about what activities in 
Forest Schools are Eco-Friendly.  

 

 

Eco-Committee members present: 

 

All members and year groups present 

 

Eco-Committee members not present: 

 

N/A When and where is the next meeting? 

Monday 6th June 2022 

 

 

 


